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27.9.24

Happy Friday Everyone. Another week has flown by and what a lovely week we’ve had.

School Attendance figures for the week beginning the 23rd September are as follows.

Whole School- 96.6%

Reception- 98.9%

Year 1- 98.8%

Year 2-99.3%

Year 3- 94.9%

Year 4- 90.9%

Please encourage your child to keep good attendance. Please contact school as soon as

possible if your child is absent. For the safety of all children - please inform school

directly if there are any changes to your child’s home time arrangements.

Home learning: please check bags tonight for Maths and spelling homework.

Our expectations for learning at home is: (Year 1-4)

Children read 5 times a week.

Maths homework will be given out on a Friday and is due on a Thursday.

Spellings will be given out on a Friday and children will be tested on the following Friday.

Curriculum homework will be given out termly and children will complete a project on a topic.

We are delighted to announce that we will be going ahead with our

Bellingham Partnership Sponsored Walk on Friday 11 th October 2024.

Please use our normal Parent Pay system for any sponsorship or

donations, look for the Hello Yellow name.

Just a reminder we have the school photographer in on Monday morning at

9.00am taking individual/ sibling photographs.

Thank you to those who came to our coffee morning and for all the

donations towards cakes. We raised £135, thank you again.



Monday 30th

September

School photographs.

Tuesday 1st

October

Wednesday 2nd

October

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with NUFC

Reception PE with Mrs Barber

Reception and Year 1/2 Forest Schools with Mrs Mitchell

After School club- Computing or cheerleading

Thursday 3rd

October

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with Mrs Robinson

Friday 4th

October

Whole School- Singing

Monday 7th

October

Tuesday 8th

October

Wednesday 9th

October

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with NUFC

Reception PE with Mrs Barber

Reception and Year 3/4 Forest Schools with Mrs Mitchell

After School club- Computing or cheerleading

Thursday 10th

October

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with Mrs Robinson

Friday 11th

October

Whole School- Hello Yellow Walk.

Whole School- Singing

From Mrs Powell.
Interim Headteacher




